
[Your name]

[Address]

[City State Zip]

[Date]

The Manager, Product Classification

U.S. Postal Service

475 L'Enfant Plaza SW, Room 4446

Washington, DC 20260-5015

RE:  39 CFR Part 111 New Mailing Standards for Live Animals and Special Handling

Dear Sir or Madam:

I would like to voice my concerns about the proposed changes to the New Mailing Standards for Live Animals. [Explain who you are and why you raise poultry]
This proposal would increase the postage amount on our shipments by $9 to $11.95 per box.  [Describe why you purchase poultry through the mail, how this additional cost will affect you and your purchasing of poultry.] 

Within the proposal it describes the additional cost but does not describe the additional services we will receive for this fee. [Describe any problems you have had in the past and services you expect.]

I feel that this rate increase is excessive and request that it not be implemented.

Sincerely,

[Your Signature]

[Your name]
[Letter must be submitted on or before May 24, 2013, by sending to the above address or Emailed to address below.

ProductClassification@usps.gov, with a subject line of “Live Animals.”]

